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Dear parents and carers, 
 
 
This week we were fortunate to welcome the team from Junior Park Run.  We have always em-
braced running here at St Mary’s and in the  past two years have successfully run at both the 
‘London Mini Marathon’ on the Mall and also at the ‘RunBattersaRun’ event in Battersea Park. 
 
We are excited to encourage families to join us for the 
upcoming Junior Park Run event at Battersea Park! Our 
Year 4, 5, and 6 pupils have been learning all about the 
importance of keeping fit, and they have been training 
diligently for this occasion. Mark your calendars for Sun-
day, 10th November, at 9 am. All pupils aged 4 and up-
wards are invited to meet us there, along with their fam-
ilies, to participate in this fun and healthy event togeth-
er! Let’s make it a fantastic day of community and fit-
ness!  
 
Photos are from the Junior Park Run assembly and a 
cross country event we took part in this week at Tooting 
Bec Common-the running practice has already started! 
 
 
 

Our Mission Statement 

 

‘A man took a grain of mustard seed and 

sowed it in his field. Indeed the seed is 

smaller than all other seeds but when it is 

grown, it is greater than the herbs, and be-

comes a tree, so that the birds of the air 

come and lodge in its branches’ 

Matthew 13.31 

INSET DAY! 

 

School will be closed on Monday 

7th October for an INSET day.  

 

School will be closed to all  

children. 



 

 
As we embrace Black History Month this October, it's vital for our school community to recog-

nise and celebrate the rich contributions of Black individuals throughout history. This month 

allows our students to learn about influential figures such as Mary Seacole, Nelson Mandela, 

and Rosa Parks, whose legacies have shaped the world. By exploring their achievements and 

the challenges they overcame, we foster empathy, understanding, and respect among our pu-

pils. Engaging with this important history not only enriches our curriculum but also promotes 

inclusivity and diversity, preparing our students to thrive in a multicultural society.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
This week, our students in Years 2, 3, and 4 participated in an engaging virtual author work-

shop. They had the wonderful opportunity to hear about Hamza Yassin's new book, "Hamza's 

Wild World". The children learned what inspired him to become an author and how he gener-

ates ideas for his captivating stories. It was an inspiring experience for all!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We also had the privilege of hosting workshops for Years 4, 5, and 6, delivered by Chelsea Foot-

ball Club. These sessions aimed to enhance education and awareness of the significance of 

Black History Month. Students engaged in discussions celebrating and recognising the remarka-

ble achievements and contributions of Black individuals within and beyond the sporting arena. 

The workshops also focused on promoting diversity and inclusion, fostering a deeper sense of 

equality and understanding.  



Wednesday Word 

 

The Wednesday word this week is OPENNESS 

 

“Let’s try to be open to God’s word, and open the Lord’s surprises when he 

speaks to us” 

Pope Francis 

Date Class 

9 Oct 4 

16 Oct 3 

23 Oct 2 

13 Nov 1 

Class assemblies will start at 9am in the school hall. Please come to the office for a  

9am start! 

Attendance 

 

Please take a look at this important link for more information regarding  

attendance.  

 

https://www.wandsworth.gov.uk/schools-and-admissions/schools/school-

absence-and-attendance/  

https://www.wandsworth.gov.uk/schools-and-admissions/schools/school-absence-and-attendance/
https://www.wandsworth.gov.uk/schools-and-admissions/schools/school-absence-and-attendance/


Maths Challenge! 

KS1 Challenge: 

KS2 Challenge: 





 





 



St Mary’s Primary School x Battersea junior parkrun  
Headliner event on Sunday 10th November 

 
 
This week we were visited by volunteers from Battersea junior parkrun. They spoke to the chil-

dren in assembly about junior parkrun, the benefits in taking part and got      everyone involved 

in some fun activities (even us teachers). Also our KS2 classes are also taking part in the junior 

parkrun healthier and happier programme this term. 

junior parkrun is a free, 2k community event where you can walk, jog, run, volunteer or spec-

tate. It is for 4-14 year olds and their families and friends, every Sunday  morning at 9am.  jun-

ior parkrun is positive, welcoming and inclusive, there is no time limit and no one finishes last. 

Everyone is welcome to come along and join the fun! 

Excitingly, we are running a Headliner event with Battersea junior parkrun on Sunday 10th 

November! We encourage all children, families and friends to come along for a fun morning! 

It will be an amazing experience to walk, jog, run or volunteer with so many friends at junior 

parkrun.  

You can register for parkrun for free here - www.parkrun.org.uk/register/ 
 
Here are details for Battersea junior parkrun: 
 
Address: Battersea Park, London, SW11 4NJ. 
Every Sunday, at 9am (arrive at 8:45am for the fun warm up). 
This flat course starts on the path in front of the Hut near the corner of All Weather Sports 
Ground. The route is two laps in a clockwise direction, the majority of it is on tarmac with the 
finish on grass, just a few meters from the start. There are three toilet facilities in the park; the 
closest to the start/finish are the Beechmore toilets close to Sun Gate - behind the children’s 
playground.  
 
For more information see the website below. 
www.parkrun.org.uk/battersea-juniors/ 
 
If you are interested in volunteering, please email us on batterseajuniors@parkrun.com, it is 
great fun and a lovely way to meet new people! 

http://www.parkrun.org.uk/register/
https://www.parkrun.org.uk/battersea-juniors/
mailto:batterseajuniors@parkrun.com


 



 





 

October 2024 
 

 

 

Our October resources explore Jesus’ welcome for eve-
ryone and His leadership through loving service. We are 
encouraged to have an attitude of child-like trust in God 
who makes all things possible and to respond to Jesus’ 

call to put others before ourselves. 
 

This newsletter shares some of the content children will 

experience in school throughout October and suggests 

ways for you to engage with them about it. We hope it is 

a useful resource for your family prayer time. 

 

To read the October 2024 newsletter please click this link 

here-  

 

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/

parent-newsletter/ 

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/
http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/

